
Association’s Unite  

to Assist Tenants 

 

Following a successful application to the Social Housing Fuel Support Fund, Dalmuir Park 

Housing Association (DPHA), in partnership with Trafalgar Housing Association are currently 

rolling out items to support the delivery of energy efficient measures including small 

appliances and essential warmth items.  The huge grant of £27,305 will see air 

fryers, slow cookers, bedding and curtains distributed to almost 300 tenants 

combined, between both Associations. 

 

Gary Earl, DPHA Finance Officer who is responsible for leading the project said, 

“We are now in the final stages of planning to deliver such a crucial project for 

our tenants and tenants of Trafalgar HA.  This grant will allow both Association’s 

to assist tenants through difficult times, primarily providing energy efficient 

measures in turn allowing households to reduce energy bills over a prolonged 

period where energy prices are at an all-time high’’. 

 

The roll out will begin and conclude in March 2024. 

 


